You asked for:
Please would you provide me with a record of households whose Housing Benefit has been or is scheduled to be reduced as a result of notifications by the Benefit Cap Processing Team (BCPT) as per this circular.

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/560438/a10-2016.pdf
Please provide:

a) the household (anonymised as a number)

b) their previous Housing Benefit (£ per week)

c) the reduced Housing Benefit (£ per week)

If this data is not available of if you believe releasing it would breach data protection, please provide instead:

i) the total number of households whose Housing Benefit has been reduced, or is scheduled to be, as per this circular

ii) the total savings in pounds per week once all reductions have been applied

Please take this data as a snapshot on October 19, 2016 or whichever date is closest.

Please note that this request only pertains to the changes to the Benefit Cap announced in the Summer Budget of 2015, which are scheduled to take effect from November 7, 2016.

Please find the relevant information attached. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

